From: Evans, Shirley 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2015 2:28 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Invitation

Hello Steve.  Jose wanted me to inform you that he was invited and did attend a St. Patrick’s Day dinner hosted by the Irish Fellowship club of Chicago at the Hilton Chicago in the Grand Ballroom on Friday March 13, 2015.  The Fire Department personnel participated in the parade the next day.

Shirley M. Evans

Assistant to the Fire Commissioner

Chicago Fire Department

